
 

 

 

 
Bethel Family Health Center a Sponsor at MollyOckett Days  
 
BETHEL - Bethel Family Health Center will sponsor a table in the town common during MollyOckett Days on 

Saturday, July 19. Information on money-saving programs as well as fitness and nutritional tips will be 

available. Activities for kids will be available as well.  

 

Sara Tisherman and Eva Greenthal, AmeriCorps VISTA members, will be present at the health center’s table. 

Stop by to talk, pick up brochures, and grab some great giveaways. Be sure to bring the kids to enjoy fun and 

healthy activities!  

 

The health center is also a sponsor of MollyOckett Days Classic Road Races on Sunday, July 20. Races include a 

5-mile run, 2-mile walk, 1-mile kids run (up to age 14), and a diaper dash (for toddlers up to 24 months). 

 

Bethel Family Health Center is located at 32 Railroad Street, Bethel, ME. To learn more about the health 

center, visit BethelCHC.org. To contact the health center, call 207-824-2193.  

 

Bethel Family Health Center is one of the 11 federally qualified health centers of HealthReach Community 

Health Centers. HealthReach has practices located throughout Central and Western Maine. We are dedicated 

to providing first-class healthcare to all individuals, therefore we accept Medicare, MaineCare and most major 

insurances. For individuals who are uninsured or underinsured, we offer a sliding fee program that will reduce 

costs for visits to our health centers. HealthReach is a private, non-profit organization that has been serving 

the communities of Maine for 39 years.  
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